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Tuesday 13th June 2017 

 

Dear All,   

This term Robin Class are taking part in a project with Salisbury Playhouse.  We will be 

performing our play ‘Shipwrecked’ on Thursday 13th July in the Salberg Studio theatre 

in the Playhouse. 

 

Over the next few weeks we will be visiting Salisbury Playhouse twice: 

 

 Monday 26th June - Technical Rehearsal 

 Thursday 13th July – Dress Rehearsal & Final Performance 

 

On both these trips we will walk to and from Salisbury Playhouse.  On Monday 26th June 

we will arrive back to school at approximately 15:30. On Thursday 13th July we will 

return to school by 15:00. 

 

Lunches 

On both of these days we will have our lunch at Salisbury Playhouse, so your child will 

need a packed lunch this day.  If your child is eligible for a free school meal, a packed 

lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.    

 

Final Performance (11:30-12:30) 

On Thursday 13th July we will perform our show to our parents.  Tickets for our 

performance on 13th July will be available soon.  We have a limited number of tickets, so 

each child is entitled to 2 tickets each.  Then any spare tickets will be allocated by 

‘names in the hat’ process   

 

As well as Robin Class performing, there will be performances from another school.   

Please stay for the entire show so each class can enjoy a ‘full audience’ atmosphere.  

The Playhouse ask that no photographs are taken during the show, as it can distract 

the children.   

 

During the dress rehearsal, some professional photographs will be taken.  After the 

show, we will use the photographs to create a picture for the children to take home. 

You will also have access to these photos so you purchase them directly from the 

photographer.  Further details after the show. 
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Costumes 

For our play, your child will need: 

 plain long or short-sleeved T-shirt (water or island colours – e.g blue, white, 

beige, tan, green) 

 plain trousers or shorts (water or island colours – e.g blue, white, beige, tan, 

green) 

 

If you are happy for your child to wear some face paint, please indicate below. 

 

Please may the costumes be in school for Monday 10th July ready for the dress 

rehearsal performance that week to the school.  

 

If you have any questions please see me. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

Miss Crook 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Salisbury Playhouse Trips (Robin Class) 

 

Name of child …………………………………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Salisbury Playhouse on Monday 26th June 2017 

Thursday 13th July 2017 and to walk to and from the theatre. 

 

Arrangements for collecting my chid on Monday 26th June at 15:30 are: 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am happy for my child to wear face paint    yes /  no   (please circle) 

 

I would like 1   /   2   tickets (please circle) 

 

If there are any spare tickets, I would like ……………….. extra tickets. 

 

 

Signed____________________________________  

Printed_________________________
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